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February 28, 2022 
 
 
 
Fort Bend Sheriff’s Department 
Kelly Fortune, Grant Coordinator 
1840 Richmond Parkway 
Richmond, TX  77469 
 
Dear Ms. Fortune, 
 
The Fort Bend Kennel Club, in conjunction with Legacy Ford and the American Kennel Club (AKC) are 
happy to announce our commitment to provide a total of $13,000 for the purchase of K9 dog for the 
Fort Bend County Sheriff’s Department.  The funds from the AKC will total $7,500, from Legacy Ford 
dealership $2,500 and the balance of $3,000 from the Fort Bend County Kennel Club. 
 
As members of the Fort Bend community, we are dedicated to the support of the men and women of 
our law enforcement agencies and hope this gift of a K9 officer will be a great asset to the Fort Bend 
Sheriff’s Department and the community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ted Beckham, President 
Fort Bend Kennel Club 
 
 


